Monday, 18" December 2017

o

Angkor Palace Resort & Spa
Siem Reap, Kingdom of Cambodia

Subject: « Wine Cellar in Soriya Restaurant »

Dear Business Partners,

Thank you very much for your continuous support over the past years.

We would like to inform that during the week of 8-14 Januaty 2018, we will
be setting up a wine cellar in our Soriya restaurant. Our Soriya restaurant
will be closed during this period in order to expedite the setting up of the
wine cellar with minimum disruption to our guests.

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2018!

Best wishes, |

eng Aow
General Manager
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